
Trustee of the Trust Funds 
Town of Kensington 
95 Amesbury Road 

Kensington, NH 03833 
Meeting Minutes 
6/21/22 at 9:00 

 
 
 
 
 
Attendance: 
Susan Cannon, Chris Mertinooke, Lauren Martel 
 
Financial Statements were discussed.  A meeting will be requested with Three Bearings Investments to 
review the investment strategies. 
 
Chris Mertinooke spoke on the actions he has taken, in coordination with the Cemetery Trustees to 
locate old cemetery records.  Susan Cannon will request a status from the Cemetery Trustees for the 
September meeting so we can ensure coordination and proper use of the funds. 
 
Discussed requesting the new warrant articles for review prior to them being finalized to ensure 
appropriate language and intent in understood. 
 
Susan Cannon provided an update on the scholarships for the Bessie & Faith York and John & Jessie York 
scholarships.  The committees met and awarded the scholarships which were presented at EHS 
scholarship night.  Susan mailed letters to each recipient with instructions on how to receive the funds. 
 
Meeting adjourned 10:00 am 
 
 


